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PARENTS’ BULLETIN: 28 OCTOBER, 2015 

Dear Parents, 

It is just a brief bulletin this week as a letter was missing from the code to enter when booking 

interview requests online this Saturday for Friday, 6 November. 

Reports 

Mid-Semester 1 reports will be released online on 30 October. There will be no paper copy reports 

printed. Instead, parents will access a PDF version. 

Parents of Grade 11-12 students will access these reports in ManageBac. Reports will be found in the 

Academics section under the Reports tab. 

Parents of Grade 7-10 students will access their reports through TISSAMS. 

Interviews 

On Friday, 6 November, 3-way performance interviews will be conducted from 7.30am-1.00pm. This 

will be an opportunity for parents, their child/ren and teachers to discuss student performance during 

the first mid-semester. Interviews will be limited to 10 minutes to ensure parents can meet as many 

teachers as possible.  

Following this interview session, there will be a Careers Expo in the TIS Sports Complex and parents 

may wish to visit the expo with their children. 

To book an interview, you need to know your son and/or daughter’s teachers for each subject.  

On 31 October, parents will be able to book their interview times online from 9.00am. To book 

online, go to: www.schoolinterviews.com.au 

Enter the code:  34G4F 

Then follow the prompts. Please note that bookings will be made on a ‘first in’ basis. By not booking 

early, it will make the selection of interview times more difficult. In the cases when there are no more 

available interview sessions , parents may request a meeting with a teacher at a mutually convenient 

time after 9 November.  

Events for the week: 

30-31 October,2015:  Creative Writers’ Conference 

1 November, 2015: Students return to school by 5pm sharp. 

I appreciate your support. 

Dr. Ken Darvall 

Principal 


